
From: Making Our Mark 
To:  
Subject: RE: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 11:28:06 AM 

Good Morning Rachel, 
Thank you for submitting your comments on the proposed settlement area boundary 
expansions. We will be forwarding these comments to the appropriate staff for 
consideration. 
Best Regards, 
Official Plan Team 
From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 9:54 PM 
To: Making Our Mark 
Cc: webincoming 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Rachael Haynes 

phone 
 

email 
 

municipality 
Thorold 

other mun 

subject 
Settlement Area Boundary Review Mapping 

comments 
PSWs and Woodlots should be blocked from development. This proposal is 
irresponsible and greedy. Welland and Thorold have brown fields that 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca


should be developed before we destroy habitats that cannot be replaced nor 
replicated. 
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